@ofon of Beorgetofun

PLLANNING BOARD

1 LIBRARY STREET
GEORGETOWN, MA 01833

TEL. (978) 3525713

29 June 2021

Dear Georgetown Businessowner:

As part of the Environmental Protection Agency’s (EPA) National Pollutant
Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) stormwater program, operators of
regulated small municipal separate storm sewer systems (MS4s), such as the
Town of Georgetown, are required to conduct education and outreach to help
reduce pollution in stormwater. To meet this goal, we need the help of all who
work, live, and recreate in the town to improve their everyday practices to ensure
that the runoff that leaves our parking lots, lawns, and other impervious surfaces

is not carrying pollutants that have the potential to impair Georgetown’s wetlands
and waterways.

Please review the enclosed documents and don’t hesitate to contact members of
Georgetown’s Stormwater Team with any questions or concerns. We hope you
will join us in working toward reducing stormwater pollution in Georgetown and
improving the water quality of our waters for generations to come.

Sincerely,

(Georgetown Stormwater Committee

Michael Farrell Town Administrator

Peter Durkee Highway Surveyor

John Cashell Town Planner

Steven Przyjemski Conservation Commission Agent

Bill Holt Board of Health Agent




